Fairer funding for schools

I hear someone is saying on social media I was not involved in the Wokingham
schools fairer funding campaign. As MP in the last two Parliaments I joined
in the Parliamentary fairer funding campaign, lobbying Ministers in meetings
and in debates and other exchanges. I was and am committed to the need for
fairer funding and glad it is now government policy.
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